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First name: Kevin

Last name: Coburn

Organization: American Whitewater

Title: National Stewardship Director

Comments: I hope this email finds you well. I'm writing with a question about how the Forest is planning to

consider public comments, in response to an email we received today from Agency staff. The email, below,

received today on the comment deadline, indicates that individual comment letters submitted together will not be

properly considered as individual comment letters. Hopefully this is not accurate. We have helped individuals

share some important and richly-informed information on this process through a batch of letters, and that

information is far more meaningful when it is kept with its authors and important context in these letters. 

 

Would you be willing to confirm for me that multiple comments letters submitted in a single PDF will be

considered as individual comments associated with their authors?  

 

I'm happy to talk this over at your convenience, and email also works well. 


